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From the Pastor

Hey Friends!

It’s the last month of school. You're almost there and you've all done ED o
such a great job. Keep it up, and let’s finish out the school year with A <
a bang! I'd also like to Congratulate all of our graduating Seniors. We 3%

will be having a celebration for you in church on May 26th.

We are also celebrating with this year’s class of Confirmands. You've
done a great job and we’ll be celebrating on May 19th during the

service.

We still have a few weeks left of LIFT as well as a Sundae Party.

Check out the events below!

[ am praying for you all during this time as you head into the last

weeks of school and finals and then a joyful summer!

Pastor Britt

Events

Family Sundae Party

Youth and their families are invited to join
us for a Sundae Party on Wednesday May
22nd from 6:30—7:30. Join us for a time of
fellowship and Sundaes!

Mission Trip Meeting

All mission trip participants are asked to

attend a Mission Trip Meeting on May 19th 4' MlSSlON
from 2pm—3pm. We will meet in the youth  # VTR”_)update
room to discuss more about this year’s

mission trip. | look forward to seeing you there!
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Important Dates:
May 1—LIFT (6:00—7:30)

May 5—Confirmation Brunch
(11:00)

May 8—LIFT (6:00—7:30)
May 15—LIFT (6:00—7:30)
May 19—Confirmation Sunday

May 19—Mission Trip Meeting
(2:00—3:00 pm)

May 22—Family Sundae Party
(6:30-7:30)

May 26—Graduation Sunday
June 9—Car Wash

Happy Birthday
May 13—Alice Osmonson
May 17—Ryder Selmecki
May 27—Adah Baron

L.LF.T. Meets most Wednesdays from Sept-May from 6:00-7:30 in the Youth Room

For more info, contact Pastor Britt at b.wundermachen@westminsteraustin.com



